
Good Morning,  
 
Attached is information for Daimler Trucks North America’s recall on behalf of its DETROIT 
Powertrain Division, FL884/ DDC recall D21R6.  
US Owners will be notified of the FL884/D21R6 Final Notice by 6/10/21 and is attached for your 

reference.  DTNA will not be notifying customers in Canada, but an Canadian owner notice is 
attached for your reference.  
 
 


